January 3, 2007

Ms. Mary Zitwer Millman

President

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc.
50 Court Street, Suite 702
Brooklyn, NY 11201-4859

Dear Mary:

| am truly delighted to thank you and the Directors of The Eugene Zitwer
Foundation for your recent gift of $2,500 in support of our Cardiac
Catheterization Laboratory expansion project. Your gift helps us to serve our
underprivileged children who are in need of lifesaving heart procedures. We are
truly grateful to have the support of The Eugene Zitwer Foundation as the
Hospital moves forward with its expansion project which will enable us to offer all
of our patients greater options in care.

| look forward to working with you and everyone at The Zitwer Foundation in
the coming year.

Thank you again, and | wish you and your family a very happy and healthy
new year.

Sincerely,

mou Murphy

Director of Development
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